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11 August 2003

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

SUBJECT: Unit 9 and Unit 10 STSs 

On 08 August, the Region requested the Project pull STSs from units 9 and 10 if they are to be run before 15 September.

Due to space needs on the +90 deck, the Project decided not to pull STSs and to not run units 9 and 10.  It was believed that PH2 and spill had the capacity for current flows until, at least, 31 August.  

RCC and BPA felt there would be a need to run the two units before 15 September.  In light of that, the Project as agreed to pull STSs but they will be dogged off below the +90 deck.

It is recognized that screens dogged off below the deck will block gatewell orifices.  All six gatewell orifices will be closed until screens are reinstalled on or near 15 September.

Project Fisheries feels there will be minimal impact to juvenile fish even with the screens dogged off below the deck.  It is presumed any juveniles present will go through the turbines or in the ITS as opposed to entering the gatewell.  
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